RE: Pupping season is winding down, so what was the crop this year?

Subject: RE: Pupping season is winding down, so what was the crop this year?
From: "Belesky, Richard" <RBelesky@sandiego.gov>

Date: 4/24/2013 5:49 PM

To: FoCP <focp@san.rr.com>

CC: "Daneri, Daniel" <DDaneri@sandiego.gov>

Hi John,

There is no "Official" count but here are the numbers I am using when asked:

-61 total births, not including the two premature births in December or January. The
first healthy birth was 2/8. the 61st and final was 3/19.

-42 births on CPB which includes 1 stillbirth and 5 or 6 abandoned and rescued pups.
-19 births on South Casa.

-Lifeguards saw 2 pups on Wipeout but did not witness the actual births so I will not
say for certain they occurred there.

I derived these numbers by listening to multiple sources. Accuracy is not guaranteed. I
am not aware of any policy decisions that will be made based on these numbers.

Rich

From: FoCP [focp@san.rr.com]

Sent: Tuesday, April 23, 2013 10:58 PM

To: Belesky, Richard

Subject: Pupping season is winding down, so what was the crop this year?

You were doing seal counts and gathering information. There is no

reason for that to be secret. But all this year's are getting weaned now.
Is there an official pup count for this year? How many at the

Ccp? How many at South Casa? I heard there were 2 at Wipeout. There

was one on Shell Beach in December, but we never got a report back from

Sea World if it survived.

How about it? Did you get the data?

John Leek
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